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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
December 14, 2020 
 
RE: Provincial COVID-19 Restrictions effective December 8, 2020 
 
Please be advised that mandatory, provincewide restrictions are in effect to protect the health of Albertans and slow 
the spread of COVID-19. 
 
Effective December 8, 2020 masks are mandatory in all indoor public spaces and workplaces. 
 
Masks are mandatory in all: 
 

• indoor public places 
• places of worship 
• indoor workplaces and facilities outside the home, except:  

o when working alone in an office or a safely distanced cubicle or a barrier is in place 
o rental accommodations used solely for the purposes of a private residence 
o farm operations (exempt) 

 
For downloadable COVID-19 posters, go to: https://open.alberta.ca/publications/covid-19-information-help-
prevent-the-spread-poster 
 
For more information on Alberta’s COVID-19 response, please visit: www.alberta.ca/covid 
 
For information on the proper wearing of a non-medical mask, visit: www.alberta.ca/masks 
 
Please follow the Town of Vermilion’s website and social media channel for further updates. 
 
The Town of Vermilion Council and Administration reminds residents to practice all recommended measures to 
keep you, your family and our community safe. 
 
Media Information:  
George Rogers, CAO 
Town of Vermilion  
(780) 853-5358 
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